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  Proudly We Can Be Africans James H.
Meriwether,2009-01-05 The mid-twentieth century
witnessed nations across Africa fighting for their
independence from colonial forces. By examining
black Americans' attitudes toward and responses to
these liberation struggles, James Meriwether
probes the shifting meaning of Africa in the
intellectual, political, and social lives of
African Americans. Paying particular attention to
such important figures and organizations as W. E.
B. Du Bois, Martin Luther King Jr., and the NAACP,
Meriwether incisively utilizes the black press,
personal correspondence, and oral histories to
render a remarkably nuanced and diverse portrait
of African American opinion. Meriwether builds the
book around seminal episodes in modern African
history, including nonviolent protests against
apartheid in South Africa, the Mau Mau war in
Kenya, Ghana's drive for independence under Kwame
Nkrumah, and Patrice Lumumba's murder in the
Congo. Viewing these events within the context of
their own changing lives, especially in regard to
the U.S. civil rights struggle, African Americans
have continually reconsidered their relationship
to contemporary Africa and vigorously debated how
best to translate their concerns into action in
the international arena. Grounded in black
Americans' encounters with Africa, this
transnational history sits astride the leading
issues of the twentieth century: race, civil
rights, anticolonialism, and the intersections of
domestic race relations and U.S. foreign
relations.



3

  IPhone Photography for Everybody Michael
Fagans,2017-10-15 Indhold: As Michael Fagans
demonstrates in this book, taking a few extra
moments to consider our subjects and the best way
to depict them can take our shots from boring to
brilliant! Hone your powers of observation to
detect the most promising photo opportunities.
Make the most of everyday scenes and subjects
  Limnogeology: Progress, Challenges and
Opportunities Michael R. Rosen,David B.
Finkelstein,Lisa Park Boush,Sila Pla-
Pueyo,2021-04-24 This book honors the career of
Professor Elizabeth Gierlowski-Kordesch who was a
pioneer and leader in the field of limnogeology
since the 1980s. Her work was instrumental in
guiding students and professionals in the field
until her untimely death in 2016. This collection
of chapters was written by her colleagues and
students and recognize the important role that
Professor Gierlowski-Kordesch had in advancing the
field of limnogeology. The chapters show the
breadth of her reach as these have been
contributed from virtually every continent. This
book will be a primary reference for scientists,
professionals and graduate students who are
interested in the latest advances in limnogeologic
processes and basin descriptions in North and
South America, Europe, Africa, and China. *Free
supplementary material available online for
chapters 3,11,12 and 13. Access by searching for
the book on link.springer.com
  Proceedings of the International Conference on
Recent Cognizance in Wireless Communication &
Image Processing Nitin Afzalpulkar,Vishnu
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Srivastava,Ghanshyam Singh,Deepak
Bhatnagar,2016-04-28 This volume comprises the
proceedings of the International Conference on
Recent Cognizance in Wireless Communication &
Image Processing. It brings together content from
academicians, researchers, and industry experts in
areas of Wireless Communication and Image
Processing. The volume provides a snapshot of
current progress in computational creativity and a
glimpse of future possibilities. The proceedings
include two kinds of paper submissions: (i)
regular papers addressing foundation issues,
describing original research on creative systems
development and modeling; and (ii) position papers
describing work-in-progress or research directions
for computational creativity. This work will be
useful to professionals and researchers working in
the core areas of wireless communications and
image processing.
  The First Forty Days Heng Ou,Amely
Greeven,Marisa Belger,2016-04-26 After labor, it’s
time for rest: A gentle guide to zuo yuezi, the
ancient Chinese practice of postpartum self-care,
including sixty simple recipes. The first forty
days after the birth of a child offer an essential
and fleeting period of rest and recovery for the
new mother. Based on Heng Ou’s own postpartum
experience with zuo yuezi, a set period of
“confinement” in which a woman remains at home
focusing on healing and bonding with her baby, The
First Forty Days revives the lost art of caring
for the mother after birth. As modern mothers are
pushed to prematurely “bounce back” after
delivering their babies, and are often left alone
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to face the physical and emotional challenges of
this new stage of their lives, the first forty
days provide a lifeline—a source of connection,
nourishment, and guidance. This book includes
sixty simple recipes for healing soups,
replenishing meals and snacks, and calming and
lactation-boosting teas, all formulated to support
the unique needs of the new mother. In addition to
recipes, this warm and encouraging guide offers
advice on arranging a system of help during the
postpartum period, navigating relationship
challenges, and honoring the significance of
pregnancy and birth. Fully illustrated, it is a
practical guide and inspirational read for all new
mothers and mothers-to-be—the perfect ally during
the first weeks with a new baby. “Bringing our
attention back to the importance of the postpartum
period for new mothers helps to create space for
this essential period of integration and recovery
. . . an invaluable companion during the first 40
days and beyond.” —Ricki Lake & Abby Epstein,
filmmakers, The Business of Being Born
  Dreaming the Present Irvin J. Hunt,2022-02-22
This is a story of art and movement building at
the limits of imagination. In their darkest hours,
W. E. B. Du Bois, Ella Baker, George Schuyler, and
Fannie Lou Hamer gathered hundreds across the
United States and beyond to build vast, but
forgotten, networks of mutual aid: farms, shops,
schools, banks, daycares, homes, health clinics,
and burial grounds. They called these spaces
cooperatives, local challenges to global capital,
where people pooled all they had to meet their
needs. By reading their activism as an artistic
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practice, Irvin Hunt argues that their primary
need was to free their movement from the logic of
progress. From a remarkably diverse archive, Hunt
extrapolates three new ways to describe the time
of a movement: a continual beginning, a deliberate
falling apart, and a simultaneity, a kind of all-
at-once-ness. These temporalities reflect how a
people maneuvered the law, reappropriated
property, built autonomous communities, and
fundamentally reimagined what a movement can be.
Their movement was not the dream of a brighter
day; it was the making of today out of the stuff
of dreams. Hunt offers both an original account of
Black mutual aid and, in a world of diminishing
futures, a moving meditation on the possibilities
of the present.
  The Bakersfield Sound Robert E. Price,2018-03-06
An immersive look at the country music sub-genre,
from its 1950s origins to its heyday to the
twenty-first century. In California’s Central
Valley, two thousand miles away from Nashville’s
country hit machine, the hard edge of the
Bakersfield Sound transformed American music
during the later half of the twentieth century.
Fueled by the steel twang of electric guitars,
explosive drumming, and powerfully aching lyrics,
the Sound transformed hard times and desperation
into chart-toppers. It vaulted displaced
Oklahomans like Buck Owens and Merle Haggard to
stardom, and even today the Sound’s influence on
country music is still widely felt. In this
fascinating book, veteran journalist Robert E.
Prince traces the Bakersfield Sound’s roots from
Dust Bowl and World War II migrations through the
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heyday of Owens, Haggard, and Hee Haw, and into
the twenty-first century. Outlaw country demands
good storytelling, and Price obliges; to fully
understand the Sound and its musicians we dip into
honky-tonks, dives, and radio stations playing the
songs of sun-parched days spent on oil rigs and in
cotton fields, the melodies of hardship and
kinship, a soundtrack for dancing and brawling. In
other words, The Bakersfield Sound immerses us in
the unique cultural convergence that gave rise to
a visceral and distinctly California country
music. Praise for The Bakersfield Sound “A savvy
blend of personal anecdotes and broader historical
narrative.” —Kirkus Reviews “This book all but
reads itself. Price’s sense of history, his
command of facts, his sense of humor, his
sensitivity to class and race, and a love of the
music—it’s all here.” —Greil Marcus
  Programming Finite Elements in JavaTM Gennadiy
P. Nikishkov,2010-01-12 Programming Finite
Elements in JavaTM teaches the reader how to
programme the algorithms of the finite element
method (FEM) in JavaTM. The compact, simple code
helps the student to read the algorithms, to
understand them and thus to be able to refine
them. All of the main aspects of finite element
techniques are considered: finite element
solution; generation of finite element meshes; and
visualization of finite element models and results
with Java 3DTM. The step-by-step presentation
includes algorithm programming and code
explanation at each point. Problems and exercises
are provided for each chapter, with JavaTM source
code and problem data sets available from
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http://extras.springer.com/2010/978-1-84882-971-8.
  Emerging Trends in Computing and Communication
Sabnam Sengupta,Kunal Das,Gitosree Khan,2014-02-24
The book presents papers delivered by researchers,
industrial experts and academicians at the
Conference on Emerging Trends in Computing and
Communication (ETCC 2014). As such, the book is a
collection of recent and innovative works in the
field Network Security and Cryptography, Cloud
Computing and Big Data Analytics, Data Mining and
Data Warehouse, Communication and Nanotechnology
and VLSI and Image Processing.
  Signal Processing and Analysis of Electrical
Circuit Adam Glowacz,Grzegorz Królczyk,Jose
Alfonso Antonino Daviu,2020-03-13 This Special
Issue with 35 published articles shows the
significance of the topic “Signal Processing and
Analysis of Electrical Circuit”. This topic has
been gaining increasing attention in recent times.
The presented articles can be categorized into
four different areas: signal processing and
analysis methods of electrical circuits;
electrical measurement technology; applications of
signal processing of electrical equipment; fault
diagnosis of electrical circuits. It is a fact
that the development of electrical systems, signal
processing methods, and circuits has been
accelerating. Electronics applications related to
electrical circuits and signal processing methods
have gained noticeable attention in recent times.
The methods of signal processing and electrical
circuits are widely used by engineers and
scientists all over the world. The constituent
papers represent a significant contribution to
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electronics and present applications that can be
used in industry. Further improvements to the
presented approaches are required for realizing
their full potential.
  bookdown Yihui Xie,2016-12-12 bookdown:
Authoring Books and Technical Documents with R
Markdown presents a much easier way to write books
and technical publications than traditional tools
such as LaTeX and Word. The bookdown package
inherits the simplicity of syntax and flexibility
for data analysis from R Markdown, and extends R
Markdown for technical writing, so that you can
make better use of document elements such as
figures, tables, equations, theorems, citations,
and references. Similar to LaTeX, you can number
and cross-reference these elements with bookdown.
Your document can even include live examples so
readers can interact with them while reading the
book. The book can be rendered to multiple output
formats, including LaTeX/PDF, HTML, EPUB, and
Word, thus making it easy to put your documents
online. The style and theme of these output
formats can be customized. We used books and R
primarily for examples in this book, but bookdown
is not only for books or R. Most features
introduced in this book also apply to other types
of publications: journal papers, reports,
dissertations, course handouts, study notes, and
even novels. You do not have to use R, either.
Other choices of computing languages include
Python, C, C++, SQL, Bash, Stan, JavaScript, and
so on, although R is best supported. You can also
leave out computing, for example, to write a
fiction. This book itself is an example of
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publishing with bookdown and R Markdown, and its
source is fully available on GitHub.
  A Dream Called Home Reyna Grande,2019-07-02 From
bestselling author of the remarkable memoir, The
Distance Between Us comes an inspiring account of
one woman’s quest to find her place in America as
a first-generation Latina university student and
aspiring writer determined to build a new life for
her family one fearless word at a time. “Here is a
life story so unbelievable, it could only be true”
(Sandra Cisneros, bestselling author of The House
on Mango Street). As an immigrant in an unfamiliar
country, with an indifferent mother and abusive
father, Reyna had few resources at her disposal.
Taking refuge in words, Reyna’s love of reading
and writing propels her to rise above until she
achieves the impossible and is accepted to the
University of California, Santa Cruz. Although her
acceptance is a triumph, the actual experience of
American college life is intimidating and
unfamiliar for someone like Reyna, who is now
estranged from her family and support system.
Again, she finds solace in words, holding fast to
her vision of becoming a writer, only to discover
she knows nothing about what it takes to make a
career out of a dream. Through it all, Reyna is
determined to make the impossible possible, going
from undocumented immigrant of little means to “a
fierce, smart, shimmering light of a writer”
(Cheryl Strayed, author of Wild); a National Book
Critics Circle Award Finalist whose “power is
growing with every book” (Luis Alberto Urrea,
Pultizer Prize finalist); and a proud mother of
two beautiful children who will never have to know
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the pain of poverty and neglect. Told in Reyna’s
exquisite, heartfelt prose, A Dream Called Home
demonstrates how, by daring to pursue her dreams,
Reyna was able to build the one thing she had
always longed for: a home that would endure.
  Dreamers Yuyi Morales,2018-09-04 We are
resilience. We are hope. We are dreamers. Yuyi
Morales brought her hopes, her passion, her
strength, and her stories with her, when she came
to the United States in 1994 with her infant son.
She left behind nearly everything she owned, but
she didn't come empty-handed. From the author-
illustrator of Bright Star, Dreamers is a
celebration of making your home with the things
you always carry: your resilience, your dreams,
your hopes and history. It's the story of finding
your way in a new place, of navigating an
unfamiliar world and finding the best parts of it.
In dark times, it's a promise that you can make
better tomorrows. This lovingly-illustrated
picture book memoir looks at the myriad gifts
migrantes bring with them when they leave their
homes. It's a story about family. And it's a story
to remind us that we are all dreamers, bringing
our own strengths wherever we roam. Beautiful and
powerful at any time but given particular urgency
as the status of our own Dreamers becomes
uncertain, this is a story that is both topical
and timeless. The lyrical text is complemented by
sumptuously detailed illustrations, rich in
symbolism. Also included are a brief
autobiographical essay about Yuyi's own
experience, a list of books that inspired her (and
still do), and a description of the beautiful
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images, textures, and mementos she used to create
this book. A parallel Spanish-language edition,
Soñadores, is also available. Winner of the Pura
Belpré Illustrator Award! A New York Times / New
York Public Library Best Illustrated Book A New
York Times Bestseller Recipient of the Flora
Stieglitz Strauss Award A 2019 Boston Globe - Horn
Book Honor Recipient An Anna Dewdney Read Together
Honor Book Named a Best Book of 2018 by Kirkus
Reviews, Publishers Weekly, School Library
Journal, Shelf Awareness, NPR, the Boston Globe,
the Chicago Tribune, Salon.com-- and many more! A
Junior Library Guild selection A Eureka!
Nonfiction Honoree A Bulletin of the Center for
Children's Books Blue Ribbon title A Bank Street
Best Children's Book of the Year A CLA Notable
Children's Book in Language Arts Selected for the
CBC Champions of Change Showcase
  The Topography of Wellness Sara Jensen
Carr,2021-06-15 The COVID-19 pandemic has re-
ignited discussions of how architects, landscapes,
and urban planners can shape the environment in
response to disease. This challenge is both a
timely topic and one with an illuminating history.
In The Topography of Wellness, Sara Jensen Carr
offers a chronological narrative of how six
epidemics transformed the American urban
landscape, reflecting changing views of the power
of design, pathology of disease, and the
epidemiology of the environment. From the
infectious diseases of cholera and tuberculosis,
to so-called social diseases of idleness and
crime, to the more complicated origins of today's
chronic diseases, each illness and its associated
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combat strategies has left its mark on our
surroundings. While each solution succeeded in
eliminating the disease on some level, sweeping
environmental changes often came with significant
social and physical consequences. Even more
unexpectedly, some adaptations inadvertently
incubated future epidemics. From the Industrial
Revolution to present day, this book illuminates
the constant evolution of our relationship to
wellness and the environment by documenting the
shifting grounds of illness and the urban
landscape.
  Nowhere Boy Katherine Marsh,2018-08-07 A
resistance novel for our time. - The New York
Times A hopeful story about recovery, empathy, and
the bravery of young people. - Booklist This well-
crafted and suspenseful novel touches on the
topics of refugees and immigrant integration,
terrorism, Islam, Islamophobia, and the Syrian war
with sensitivity and grace. - Kirkus, Starred
Review Fourteen-year-old Ahmed is stuck in a city
that wants nothing to do with him. Newly arrived
in Brussels, Belgium, Ahmed fled a life of
uncertainty and suffering in Aleppo, Syria, only
to lose his father on the perilous journey to the
shores of Europe. Now Ahmed’s struggling to get by
on his own, but with no one left to trust and
nowhere to go, he’s starting to lose hope. Then he
meets Max, a thirteen-year-old American boy from
Washington, D.C. Lonely and homesick, Max is
struggling at his new school and just can’t seem
to do anything right. But with one startling
discovery, Max and Ahmed’s lives collide and a
friendship begins to grow. Together, Max and Ahmed
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will defy the odds, learning from each other what
it means to be brave and how hope can change your
destiny. Set against the backdrop of the Syrian
refugee crisis, award-winning author of Jepp, Who
Defied the Stars Katherine Marsh delivers a
gripping, heartwarming story of resilience,
friendship and everyday heroes. Barbara O'Connor,
author of Wish and Wonderland, says Move Nowhere
Boy to the top of your to-be-read pile
immediately.
  Graff's Textbook of Urinalysis and Body Fluids
Lillian Mundt,Kristy Shanahan,2020-06-15 Graff's
Textbook of Urinalysis and Body Fluids, Third
Edition features short, easy-to-digest chapters,
and an extensive array of built-in study aids to
help you master key content.
  Using Information Technology Brian K.
Williams,Stacey C. Sawyer,Sarah E. Hutchinson,1999
  Mary Weatherford Robert Faggen,2016 This is the
first major publication of Mary Weatherford, who
is quickly becoming one of the most prominent
artists of her generation, and surveys the
artist's neon paintings. Since the beginning of
her career she has rooted her abstract painting in
subjective experience and brought a feminist
perspective to what is perhaps the defining
category of modern and contemporary art, breaking
down preconceived notions of scale, technical
achievement, and formal progress. Weatherford
accents the surface of her recent luminous
paintings and installations with neon lighting
fixtures to evoke the dynamic nature of city life.
This beautifully illustrated book presents all of
Weatherford's neon works to date, along with
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essays by Robert Faggen, Katy Siegel, Jennifer
Peterson, and an interview with the artist.--Book
jacket.
  Where Are You From? Yamile Saied
Méndez,2020-07-07 This resonant and award-winning
picture book tells the story of one girl who
constantly gets asked a simple question that
doesn’t have a simple answer. A great conversation
starter in the home or classroom—a book to share,
in the spirit of I Am Enough by Grace Byers and
Keturah A. Bobo. When a girl is asked where she’s
from—where she’s really from—none of her answers
seems to be the right one. Unsure about how to
reply, she turns to her loving abuelo for help. He
doesn’t give her the response she expects. She
gets an even better one. Where am I from? You’re
from hurricanes and dark storms, and a tiny
singing frog that calls the island people home
when the sun goes to sleep.... With themes of
self-acceptance, identity, and home, this
powerful, lyrical picture book will resonate with
readers young and old, from all backgrounds and of
all colors—especially anyone who ever felt that
they don’t belong. 2019 Nerdies Fiction Picture
Book Award Winner | Silver Medalist for Bank
Street College of Education’s Best Spanish
Language Picture Books of the Year | Named one of
Kirkus Reviews Best Books of 2019 |A Mighty Girl’s
2019 Book of the Year | Named one of New York
Public Library's Best Books for Kids 2019 Lyrical
language and luminous illustrations. An ideal
vehicle for readers to ponder and discuss their
own identities. —Kirkus (starred review) An
enchanted, hand-in-hand odyssey [and] opportunity
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to acknowledge and celebrate the many, many
backgrounds, roots, histories, of those who live
in these United States. —Shelf Awareness (starred
review) A much-needed title that is a first
purchase for libraries and classrooms. —School
Library Journal This touching book addresses a
ubiquitous question for children of color, and in
the end, the closeness between the girl and Abuelo
shows that no matter the questions, she knows
exactly where she’s from. —Booklist Although the
book begins as a gentle riposte to narrow cultural
and ethnic categorizations, its conclusion reaches
out to all readers, evoking both heritage and the
human family. —Publishers Weekly A Spanish-
language edition, ¿De dónde eres?, is also
available.
  Burro Genius Victor Villasenor,2008-07-08
Standing at the podium, Victor Villaseñor looked
at the group of educators amassed before him, and
his mind flooded with childhood memories of
humiliation and abuse at the hands of his
teachers. He became enraged. With a pounding
heart, he began to speak of these incidents. When
he was through, to his great disbelief he received
a standing ovation. Many in the audience could not
contain their own tears. So begins the passionate,
touching memoir of Victor Villaseñor. Highly
gifted and imaginative as a child, Villaseñor
coped with an untreated learning disability (he
was finally diagnosed, at the age of forty-four,
with extreme dyslexia) and the frustration of
growing up Latino in an English-only American
school in the 1940s. Despite teachers who beat him
because he could not speak English, Villaseñor
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clung to his dream of one day becoming a writer.
He is now considered one of the premier writers of
our time.
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